
From: Hughes, John (Reg Rel 
Sent: 11/21/2011 11:25:32 AM 
To: 'sgm@cpuc.ca.gov' (sgm@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: GRC attrition 
«...» 

Scott 
Attached is some follow material from our meeting on Friday. This is testimony from Edison's 2009 

GRC that further explains the point I was addressing at our meeting, As we discussed, this can be a 
huge issue in our 2014 GRC and would be happy to discuss it with you further. Thanks for meeting with 
me on this matter. 
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